
Dear Ms Baptist,  

 

I have been looking through this planning application, hoping to find the Members' 
Briefing.  However, it does not seem to have been referred to the Planning Committee. 

The construction of garden oƯices is very clearly in breach of the Redington Frognal 
Neighbourhood Plan and I wonder why it was not referred to the Committee? 

 

It would be helpful to understand Camden's approach to garden oƯices, with respect to the 
Neighbourhood Plan, in order for the Neighbourhood Forum to formulate appropriate 
responses. 

 

Kind regards, 

Nancy 

 


